March 2017 PTO NEWS

Box Tops for Education

Thank you to everyone who sent in Box Tops!!! With your help we raised **\$451.80** for the PTO. Classroom & Individual Winners will be announced soon. *** *Please continue to collect Box Tops for our fall contest.* ***

Pearson School BINGO Night

Friday March 3rd 7-8:30pm in the Pearson Cafeteria. Ticket Orders due Wed March 1st (\$2/person).

Spring Fund Raiser

Mixed Bags and Gertrude Hawk Fund Raiser Packets have been sent home with ALL students. Please have all orders and money into the school by **Monday March 6th**. Thank you in advance for your participation!!! Delivery Date will be before Spring Break. You will be notified by email/phone when exact date is scheduled.

Chick-Fil-A Spirit Night

The PTO's next ChickfilA Spirit Night will be on **Wednesday, March 8th (5-8 pm**) Delran Location. Look for flyers to come home with your students.

BOOKS vs BADGES Basketball Game

Books vs. Badges Shootout - Delanco Teachers vs. Delanco Police / Fire / EMS (Flyers have been sent home with all students and via email)

Friday, March 10th at 7:00PM (Doors Open 6:30PM)

\$5/Ticket limited to 200 and will be sold on a first come, first served basis For more information or questions you can contact: Tracy Easton at teaston68@comcast.net

Skating Party

ALL Delanco students are invited to Skating Party at Holiday Skating Center on Sunday March 19th from 5:30-7:30 pm. \$5/person includes skating, pizza and a small drink. Face Painting will be available. (Skate rental is an additional \$3 to be paid at the Skating Center).

Look for flyers to come home with students SOON!!!

SAVE THE DATES:

Pearson School BINGO – Friday Mar 3rd 7-8:30pm Pearson Cafeteria ChickfilA Spirit Night – Wednesday Mar 8th 5-8 pm Delran location BOOKS vs BADGES Basketball Game – Friday Mar 10th doors open 6:30 pm Skating Party – Sunday Mar 19th 5:30-7:30 pm Holiday Skating Center (\$5/ticket includes pizza / drink)

Trenton Thunder – Tuesday Apr 18th – 7th Inning Stretch (\$11/ticket includes kids eat free and students will be singing "Take Me Out to the Ball Game" in the outfield during the 7th inning stretch)

The next PTO Meeting will be Monday Mar 13th at 7:30 pm in the Pearson Conference Room.

Please JOIN US as we discuss and plan PTO upcoming events!!!

Ruth Esposito, President Kristin Atkinson, Vice-President

856-764-2154 609-217-6932

Tracey Hamlin, Treasurer Jaime Nucifora, Secretary

856-824-9009 856-220-8994

www.DelancoPTO.org

